
Los Angeles Imes ATLANTA BUREAU 

9/14/78 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

Your letter 
arrived during Jeff Prugh's 
absence - he is in Florida 
working on a story. However, 
I relayed the letter to him 
by phone. Today, I went to the 
library and copied the references 
to "Harden" and "Hardin" from 
the 1968  Atlanta City Directory. 
The copies are enclosed. 

Let us know 
if any other information is 
needed. 

Sincerely, 
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Elizabeth Sice off 


